
Notification of Water Main Flushing 
 

 
 

Newport Utilities (NU) will be conducting water main flushing starting 

the week of 7-15-2024 at the following locations: 

End 2"" Peppermint Way 

End 6"" Bluets Road 

End 2"" Carson Valley View Way 

End 6"" English Springs Way (South End on Hill) 

End 6"" English Springs Way (North End Near Gate) 

End 2"" Paintbrush Road 

End 6"" Behind Edgemont School 

End 2"" Cinnamon Way 

End 6"" Fine Street 

End 2"" Patter Lane (West End) 

End 2"" Patter Lane (East End) 

End 2"" Garner Road 

End 2"" Pecan Lane 

End 2"" Azalea Lane 

End 2"" Bridges Chapel Road 

End 2"" Evans Valley Road 

End 2"" Leaf Way 

End 2"" Morgan Road 



End 2"" Buttercup Way 

End 2"" Upper Rhinehart Road 

End 6"" Highway 411 

End 6"" Willis Road 

End 2"" J & S Way 

End 6"" Alpha Road 

End 2"" Deep Woods Way 

End 6" Lisa Way 

End 6"" Lisa Way 

End 2"" Pocket Lane 

End 2"" Edward Way West End 

End 2"" Eds Way 

End 2"" Rays Loop 

End 2"" Country Path Road 

End 2"" Old Newport Highway West End 

End 2"" Huff Hollow Road 

End 2"" Old Newport Highway East End 
 

 

 
Water main flushing is a necessary function for NU’s Waterline Maintenance 

Program, which maintains the system’s overall water quality.  

Although water will remain safe during this process, customers may encounter the 

following conditions during flushing:  

• A temporary drop in water pressure to your residence or place of business  

• Rusty ,brown or cloudy water (These conditions will subside after flushing is 

complete)  

• Avoid doing laundry during flushing operations  

After flushing operation is complete:  

• Open a cold-water facet and let water flow until clear. ( When available use an 

outside spigot) 
 


